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Insert Date Here
Dear Insert Agency Contact Name Here,
We would like to thank you for the recent Grant Application you prepared for the Perry High School Student Philanthropy Program. Our group members enjoyed learning about organization name goes here and the great work you are doing in the community.

We received numerous excellent grant applications and gave them all careful review. Unfortunately we have not selected your grant application to go to the next step in our award selection process.  While your organization’s application was compelling, we received other applications that more closely resonated with our group’s interests and funding goals. Note: Add other comments about your process here as you see fit.
We really appreciate the time you took in responding our invitation and completing the online application. By submitting an application, you have helped us learn about the many wonderful things being done by your organization, how to review and evaluate Grant Applications, and challenged us to make decisions among many excellent project ideas.  This was not an easy process.
Thanks again for your time.  If you have any questions, concerns or comments about the process, please contact our faculty advisors Mr. Soeder or Mrs. Trentanelli at perryservicelearning@gmail.com.  They will be happy to assist you.
Please note that your organization may receive grant application invitations from future councils at our school.  It is not unusual for an organization to receive multiple requests before finally being selected for a grant.  We hope that you saved the grant application information you submitted and will consider future invitations from students at Perry High School. Your participation will continue to help other students learn about philanthropy and the grant-making process.   
Sincerely,

Student Name(s)

